
 

 

Non-member Trustee Election 
Call for Candidates 

 
Dallas Police and Fire Pension System (DPFP) is seeking interest from potential candidates to fill 
three Non-member Trustee positions for a three-year term beginning September 1, 2022.  
 
The Non-member Trustees cannot be an active member of DPFP or pensioner of DPFP.   
 
Although not eligible to serve in this Trustee position, this notice is being provided to active 
members and pensioners so they may inform potentially interested candidates about the 
opportunity to be part of an important, strong Board of Trustees.  
 
Texas law requires that all Trustees, including the Non-member Trustees, must have demonstrated 
financial, accounting, business, investment, budgeting, real estate or actuarial expertise.  A trustee 
is not required to live in either the City or County of Dallas. 
 
These three positions will be selected, vetted and nominated by the Nominations Committee and 
then voted on for approval by the active and retired members of the pension system.  Nominations 
Committee is defined by Texas law and includes a representative from 11 police and fire fighter, 
active and retiree, associations.  
 
The application for candidacy, including the election schedule and important information about 
serving as a trustee, can be found at www.dpfp.org or a packet can be emailed to you by calling 
214.638.3863. 
 
Deadline to apply:  4:00 p.m., Wednesday, May 11, 2022 
 
Interviews with candidates will be conducted by the Nominations Committee Thursday and Friday, 
May 19 and May 20, 2022, beginning at 9 a.m. at DPFP’s office, 4100 Harry Hines Blvd. Ste. 100 
Dallas, Texas 75219. 
 
For additional information please contact Kelly Gottschalk, Executive Director, at 214-638-3863 
or kellyg@dpfp.org. 
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